
Hello “Mini Desserts” Families,

​

Welcome To The Kitchen! I am thrilled to be working with you and your child in my kitchen

classroom this year – the Dessert classes are always so much fun to teach. I truly enjoy seeing

each student’s individual creativity. I will have all the supplies and ingredients needed for each

week’s lesson. The only thing your student may want to bring to class is an apron to protect

their clothing.

​

I structure the classes using the first 10 minutes for gathering supplies and instruction. Then the

students will have approximately 30 minutes to practice the skill for that week. The final 10

minutes will be slated for clean up before students need to leave for their next class. I will be

counting on the students to keep my time structure in mind and be diligent about cleaning up

their work station each week. I emphasize mindfulness, thoughtfulness and calmness while we

are in the kitchen. During some lessons we will be working with electric mixers and cutting

tools.

.

Our class will be in the Worship Center Kitchen. It is located in the building to the right of the

main building where most of the classes take place. There is a door directly into the kitchen

located along the left side.

.

I invite you to contact me any time if you have a question regarding the class. If your child has a

particular challenge be it academic, social, or emotional that needs to be taken into

consideration in the classroom, please feel free to share this with me. Knowing this I can make

the appropriate changes so your student is as comfortable as possible. Since we are preparing

food each week, I will also need to know about any food allergies.

​

I am looking forward to meeting you at Trinity’s Open House or when school starts.

​

Blessings,

April Reinhart


